
Mrs F Moore, Headteacher   0115 9156 995 admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk               07.06.24 

Dear Families 

I hope you all had a lovely half term break. 
It has been wonderful to welcome back the children for our final half term of this academic year. I 
cannot quite believe that it will be the very last half term for our amazing Year 6’s. 
We have so much planned for the next 7 weeks and I am so proud of the children who have re-
turned with a calm and focused attitude. Every second counts. 

Polite Reminders 
We will continue to maintain high standards in every aspect of school life at St Augustine’s, so 
please ensure that your child arrives at school on time wearing the correct school uniform. No 
trainers please. 
Furthermore, there should be no stopping near or on the zig zag lines, without exception: 

 

 

 

 

 
 
If you have any queries or concerns please catch me at the school gate at the beginning or end of 
the school day or email me francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 

Our Attendance target is 96%. This week we are 95.4% 

Well done to the Mr Hallgarth’s F2 Class who had the highest attendance of 100% 

Please send me any photos of you and your 
child/ren enjoying each other’s company shar-
ing the “Our Father”, we would love to make a 

special display.  

Thank you  
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Celebration of the Word 
A reflective Celebration of the Word as we focused on our Gospel Value of the Week, Hope. 

What makes Hope grow in difficult times? We thanked God for giving us Hope. 

Year 6 Bikeability 

Year 6 learning how to keep safe when they’re riding their bikes. 



Nottingham Castle Trip 
LKS2 Children have loved playing in the new play park and the brew house at the Nottingham 

Castle and were mesmerised by the caves. 

They showed off what they have learned in their history lessons and made us all very proud! 

Year 6 Science Lesson 

Great  investigation skills Year 6. So what is photosynthesis? 



Parent’s Phonics Meeting 
A brilliant turn out to our Little Wandle workshop this week.  

Thank you for Leading this Mr Hallgarth. 

St Augustine’s School Uniform 

Over the recent weeks the standard of 

our children’s uniform has started to 

slip. 

Please remember children should be 

in full school uniform everyday        

including school shoes and not    

trainers. 

At the start of each 1/2 term children 

should bring in their P.E kit which 

stays in school until the end of term. 

P.E kits should be red or black shorts 

or jogging bottoms and a plain white 

T-Shirt. 

Reading at Home 

 

We encourage all parents to help their 

child by spending a small amount of 

time each day reading with them. This 

helps improve their reading ability and       

allows them to keep practising.  

Please remember to record when you 

read with your child in their reading    

diary. 

 



We can not wait! 

 

Word of the Week: Missionary Discipleship 

"Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in 
the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 

teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And be-
hold, I am with you always, to the end of the age” 

 Matthew 28:19-20 

 

Gospel Value of the Week: Justice 

"You shall do no injustice in court. You shall not be partial to the 
poor or defer to the great, but in righteousness shall you judge 

your neighbour.” 
Leviticus 19:15



F2 Curriculum Corner 

 
Hello – welcome back to our Curriculum Corner for this final half term of the school year! We 

have such a fun and busy time ahead of us, I am certain the time will fly by!  

 

 

 

 

 

We  started reading ‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea’ in English and it is one of our favourites al-
ready! We find it very funny when the tiger eats and drinks all of Sophie’s food and drink!  

Ask me:  

Can I retell the story so far to a grown up? What kind of foods has the tiger eaten?  

In Maths we have been working on positional language! We using new mathematical vocabulary 

to describe the position of an object.     

Ask me:  

Can you describe this picture using positional language?   

 

 

 

 

In our Catholic Social Teaching session this week we explored ‘Stewardship’. On Tuesday we 
looked at how we can help look after the planet and all of the nature and animals that are in it. 
We reflected on how God made all of the world and it is our job as ‘stewards’ to help look after it.  

 

 

 

Next Week:  

We will continue working hard and working our way through our ‘Animals’ topic, learning all 
about different animals and how they live.  

To help me:  

Read my reading book with me and make a note of it in my reading record. 



We can not wait! 



DIARY DATES 
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 Year 1 and Year 1/2 Class Trip[ to Strelley Library (Now 

on Arbor) 

Thursday 13th June 2024 Coffee Morning in School Hall 9am-10am 

Friday 14th June 2024 • Year 6 Briars Trip Full Balance Due 

• Year 2 Camp Red Wood Trip Full Balance Due 

Monday 17th June  2024 F2 Sports Day 1.30pm– 2.30pm 

Tuesday 18th June 2024 Drumba 

Wednesday 19th June 2024 • Year 1 and 2 Sports Day 9.45am-11.00am 

• Year 3 and 4 Sports Day 11.00am-12.30pm 

• Year 5 and 6 Sports Day 1.30pm-3.00pm 

Monday  1st-2nd July 2024 Year 2 Camping Trip  to Camp Redwood  

Wednesday 10th-12th July 2024 Year 6 Briars Residential Trip 

Tuesday 16th July 2024 Year 6 Performance 6pm in School Hall 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 INSET DAY 

Friday 19th July 2024 School Summer Fair 

Thursday 25th July 2024 Year 6 Leavers’ Mass at Church 10am 

Thursday 25th July 2024 F2 Floralands Farm Trip  -  now available on Arbor  

Friday 26th July 2024 Last Day of School 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.30am in School Hall 

Monday 29th July 2024 School Closed - Summer Holiday  

Wednesday 4th September 2024 School Opens - Start of New School Year 

Monday 21st October 2024 School Closed –October Half Term (2 Weeks) 

Monday 4th November 2024 School Opens - New half term 

Friday 29th November 2024 INSET DAY - School Closed 

Monday 23rd December 2024 School Closed - Christmas Holidays (2 weeks) 

Monday 6th January 2025 School Opens - New Half Term 

Friday 14th February 2025 INSET DAY - School Closed 

Monday 17th February 2025 School  Closed - February Half Term (1 Week) 

Date  Event  



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mr Edge are the designated teachers for Child Protection    

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Services. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will      

liaise with Social Services and our Attendance Service in the best interests of 

the child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mr N Edge 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs F Moore 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Ms E Burrows 


